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Completing the election process, four “new” Council members (all were 

currently serving) were sworn in at the January 6 meeting. 

Council President Waldron offered the newly elected the opportunity to 

thank their supporters. 

https://youtu.be/v5TF3wlo1Qg 

 

And now for the swearings-in! 

Fight the good fight, gang! 

Michael Colon 

https://youtu.be/0eFnEeI63HI 

 

Grace Crampsie Smith 

 

https://youtu.be/AeEwtMjZnCo 

 

J. William Reynolds 

 

https://youtu.be/0yBp9YMdOLs 
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Paige Van Wirt 

 

https://youtu.be/zlrweC0YLCQ 

 

2020 let’s hope is a year to see more clearly. 

Gadfly #2 Bill Scheirer 

https://youtu.be/zlrweC0YLCQ

